SỞ GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO HÀ NỘI

the rest.

I.A. begyn

DÈ CHÍNH THÚC

D. autumn

D. team

C. gpwards

Điểm	Họ tên, Chữ kỷ GK1	Họ tên, Chữ kỷ GK2	Nam học: 2009- 2010 Môn thi: TIẾNG ANH Ngày thi: 25- 6 - 2009
ing si: ing chit			Thời gian làm bài: 120 phút Số phách:
ii thi gồm 67 tran	g. Thi sink him	n trực tiếp v c trừ điển nh	ào bài trong khuôn khổ tờ giấy to. Giấm thị không phát thêm bọ

	2.
eo dường kẻ nàv.	Chủ tịch HĐ chám thi ghi số phách
Truce khi giao bài cho người chấm thi, chủ tích itôi đồng dọc phách the	Kỳ thì Khóa ngày: Hội đồng coi thi: Họ tên thi sinh: Dân tộc Nam/ Nữ Ngày sinh: Học sinh trường: "Số bảo danh: Chủ ŷ: Thi sinh không được kỳ tên hay viết dầu
	hiệu gì vào tò giấy

thi. Trải điều này, bài

thi sẽ bị loại.

NGUOI COI THI

Họ và tên

3. A secolor	B. deaf	C. reach	D. team	
2. A. teacher	D annuch	C. although		
Y Vr cooliii	D. cracking	C. matches	D, kitchen	
in a sale	B. helped	C. prayed	D. dressed	
A Character word	mhaca mada espectar	withhis is different	from the rest.	
6 A profitable	R. ordinary	C. definitely	D. delicious	
7 A dispersinted	B. mysterious	C. electronic	D. economic	
S. A. moderation	B. reputation	C. competitor	D. delicious D. economic D. innovation D. embarrassins	
A COMMENTAL A	AND DESCRIPTION OF THE PERSON NAMED IN COLUMN TWO IS NOT THE PERSON NAMED IN COLUMN TWO IS NAMED IN COLUM	Per presentation	me annamination	
10. A. technologica	I B. personality	C. representative	D. environment	
II. VOCABULAR	Y AND GRAMM	AR(4.0 pts)		
a. Circle the best o	pcion A, B, C or D	to complete the se	mtence.	
11. Tell me			and the same	
A. what do you	want? B. yo	ou want what		
C ada source	- D th	at what you want		
12. If I	be somebody el	se, l to	be a film star.	
A could / worl	d B. ca	n / would like	Sometimes and the second	
C could / woul	d like D. ca	n/like		
13. When you buy	something, you are	usually given a	8 1 54 54	
A. recipe	B. receipt	C. bill	D. prescription	
14. Don't forget to	give Mr. Brown m	v message,		
A. de vou	B, are you	C. shall you	D. will you	
15. Bob got fired. I	rs difficult for him	to find	job.	
A the others	B the another	C. another	D, other	
16 I not at these t	wn pieces of mate	rial I have just bor	ight. Which do you	
like?	no preces er men			
A. most	B, more than	C. best	D. better	
17. The factory pa	id nearly	a million pounds	to their employees	
who were injured in	n the explosion.			
A. off	B. out	C. back	D. in	
18. This	is best served wi	ith boiled rice and	a crisp green salad.	
A plate	R mest	C food	D. dish	

1

	19. A good trouble.	friend will alwa	ys _ <u>.</u>	you when you'r	e in
	A. stand for	. D	74		
<i>i</i>	20. She came a sound.	in, picked up her	against C. sta things, and left t	nd by D. stand	l up
- 1	A. pronounc	e B. tell	C = 2/13/19	D. utter	
- 1	21. Remember	to go	C. express	D. utter	
	and spelling m	istakes.	your test paper t	D. utter o check for grammar	
- 1	22 Unemples	B. over	C. off	D. into	
	2-1	The de delite	na brootem in	the area. There	re
1	A a little	s for people there.		D. press aised our glasses an	
	23 He has alway	B. a few	C. few	D. little	
	A namer	lys wanted to see	his name in	was para tang pang	
1	24 When the	B. news	C. TV	D. press	delina a
1	drank to selet	clock	_ twelve, we r	aised our glasses an	d
1	A struct	te the New Year.			×
1	A. SHUCK	B. best	Chi		
	the news.	t	he TV programm	D. shot ne. I want to listen to	2
1	A summal of			WARRIED TO THE TOTAL TO	
1	A. turned off	B. turns off	C. turns on	D. turn on	
1	20. You will kno	ow the result	two	weeks.	
1	77. Channel	B. about	C. in	D. turn on weeks. D. during	
1	27. Sne spoke qu	lietly to him	n	D. during body else could hear	
1	a word.				
ı	A. Decause	B. although	C. despite	D. so that	
	name, my mind v	vent completely_			
١,	A. empty	B. blank	C. white	D. void I will accept the job	
115	29 ti	ne salary meets m	y expectations.	will accept the job	
	offered.	and the discountry			
	A. Provided the	at B. Due to	C. Even if	D. Unless nealthy. of D. in my view	
,	30. His father reti	red early	being unl	ealthy.	
	A. on behalf of	B. ahead of	C. on account	of D. in my view	
	Chance the			that is closest in	
	wasning to the w	ora or parase (/	1, B, C, or D)	that is closest in	
-	meaning to the un	aerunea ones in	each sentence.	125	
7	1. First year stud	ents are required to	undertake simp	le experiments.	
	1. submerge	B. uncover	C. attempt	D. encounter	
	2. I ne reason for	a fail in the death	rates is the impr	overnent of public	
	ealth services and				
	degradation		C. progress		
ر د	. He <u>testified</u> th	at he had seen the	man leaving the	e building around	
	e time of the mur	CO.C.O.			
2000	. said	B. gave evidence	C. disapprove	d D. denied	
				st be really <u>easily</u>	
	ent without breaki	구성 그러워 보이고 있었다는 실력 중에 중에서			
	. elastic	B. pliable	C. flexible	D. slippery	
	6. I've heard the E				
	ethods of teaching				
A.	presenting	B. commencing	C. starting	D. introducing	

s Complex	Số phác		NGƯỜI COI THI Họ và tên K:
c. Complete each sentence with the suitable ve preposition in column B to make expressions use all)	erb form in colun with phrasal ver	nn A with a bs. (No need to	1,
	В	и.	2.
make land give come	in for up	down	The state of the s
reduce increase meet get	to at wi	ith on	Chủ tịch HĐ chẩm thì ghi số phách Kỳ thì Khóa ngày: Hội đồng cối thì: Họi đồng cối thì: Họ tên thí sinh: Ngày sinh: Học sinh trường: Số báo đa nh:
6. Her behaviour has her	trouble wi	th her teacher.	thì ghi số phách
6. Her behaviour has her after school on after school on	Tuesdays and go	to someone's	8
8. Carol has up a	4	P 70 5 800 100 4 10 15 15 15 1	<u>#</u> .
8. Carol hasupa	great new idea to	make money.	5 L.
. The onici children were so cruei that they _	hi	m	Kỳ thi
tears.		(2.13)	8
0. The runner was slow at first but she he last few metres and won.	up	ıtın	or Khóa ngày:
he last lew metres and won.			og.
Complete the following continues with the con-	ward Grown of the	would be the wholet	99
L. Complete the following sentence with the cor	rect form of the	word in the right	Hội đồng cối thi:
column.	4 3 30	100	
`~ -	 		:2
41. "Don't worry about that ink stain on yo	our blouse. It's		년 ····································
hardly "Mary told Jane. 42. "Oh, I give up! I just can't seem to get	through to this	notice	Họ tên thí sinh:
number!"	tinoogii to tina	•	張
- "Why don't you try asking the	to	operate	Dan tộcNam/ N
help you?"			\$
43. The book is long, uninteresting and	not very well-		Et Ngày sinh:
written. I find it		read	P Học sinh trường:
written. I find it 44. She is one of the greatest	to appear	perform	
in this theater.	2		B
45. Intensive cultivation has	the	poverty	Số báo danh:
soil. 46. He achieved for	. (** Te* *	Occovers and	
46. He achieved tor	failing a drugs	notorious	3
test after willing all Olympic Inia.	4 4454		99
47. "No, I don't have any 'pets' in our class	. I don't believe		E MÔNTHI:
in I just treat all		Javourite	
same" one teacher was over-heard telling and 48. Dr. Kevin wants to be one of the			
in the world.	. most famous	environment	Chú ý:
49. "I don't really like that man over the	ere. He's rather		Thi sinh không được
. I nearly got into	fight with him	argue	ký tên hay viết dấu
once, too." Robert said.		100 P. S.	
50. The of his knowled	ge surprised the	extend	hiệu gì vào tờ giấy
board of examiners.	***************************************	V2002000000	thi. Trải điều này, bài

thi sẽ bị loại.

	kiyo Tana as she (51) year-old h without so solution for screen to se dangle int (55) flushes the which she gardening, garden pess shelves who reach them testimonial b. The per descriptions most suitable	ka skillfully steers her wheelchair between the flower bed ka skillfully steers her wheelchair between the flower bed gardens outdoors. Gardening is one of he gardens outdoors. Gardening is one of he year-round activities. Believe it or not, thirteen year nourishing plants. She uses a (54) with a special or nourishing plants. She uses a (54) or nourishing plants. She uses a (54) or nourishing plants. Every few weeks Kiyo pours out the old solution, buys at a gardening center, with this kind of indoor container with clear water, and then pours in fresh solution, buys at a gardening center. With this kind of indoor kiyo doesn't have to worry (56) outdoor ts, poor soil, or bad weather. She keeps the plants on the they can get good (57) and where she can not (58) her indoor plants are a living to the good care she gives them. There are they can get good care she gives them. There are the following people. Write the correct answer to the number.
	59	Cristina wants to visit a museum with her daughter to see how people used to live. They want to have lunch there and buy some presents to take home. They will go by car.
	60	Joanne wants to visit a museum and see people making things. She has no car and would like to have lunch there.
	61	Carl's hobby is painting pictures, so he would like to see the work of other painters who live in the area. He wants to have a snack at the museum. He travels by public transport.
	62	Duncan wants to find out where local people worked in the past and what they did in their spare time. He wants to buy a book about the exhibition. He travels by bus.
	63	The Cannavaro family want to walk around a site which offers opportunities for the whole family to take part in activities. They want somewhere pleasant to eat their own sandwiches. They have a car.
\		4

A. Stackworth Museum tells the history of the famous Stack worth family, and gives information about other well-known local people. These include poets, artists and writers. There is an excellent café and a car park.

C. Fairley Museum is arranged like an old-fashioned village. You can see people working at their trades to produce tools, pots and even boats using traditional skills.

There is a small picnic area in the car park but most people eat in the excellent cafe.

The museum is on a bus route.

E. The rooms in Scotwood Museum are furnished as they were 100 years ago. The staffs spend the day as people did then and are happy to explain what it was like. There are activity sheets for children and a shop with books, souvenirs and cards, as well as a good café and a car park.

good care and a car park.

G. Set in beautiful countryside, the

Woodlands Museum is arranged like a

village of 100 years ago. To learn more

about this period, visitors are encouraged to
spend time doing practical things such as
making pots and cooking. There is an
adventure playground with a picnic area
under the trees and parking.

B. Charberth Museum is near the main bus station and has a rich collection of objects, 19th-century paintings and photographs showing life in the town over the centuries - the jobs people did and how they entertained themselves. An accompanying book showing the works on display is available from the Museum Shop as well as some attractive gifts. There is no café.

D. Westerleigh Museum is near the bus station, and contains exhibitions showing the town's development. In a separate room there are works by some well-known artists as well as changing exhibitions of work by local artists. Sandwiches, cakes and hot drinks are on sale in the café.

F. Freshwater was once an important fishing port.

Freshwater Museum, inside the old harbour office, shows how the town developed and later became a tourist centre. There is an activity room for young children with DVDs, a car park, and a good bus service.

H. Middleworth Museum is full of objects from the past, which tell the story of different people who worked in the area, from factory workers to the men who built the canal and the railway. There is a Family Folder of things to do. The museum has a cafe and is near the bus and railway station.

c. Read the passage and then answer the questions.

NO SMOKING!

Smoking causes lung cancers. Lung cancer is the number one cancer among men. Ninety percent of the people who get lung cancer die. Smokers have six times as much cancer of the mouth, tongue, and throat as non-smokers. Smokers have twice as much heart disease. Smoking gives people breathing problems, it harms the somach. Smoking causes one million early deaths in the world every year.

Throughout the world, women live longer than men. Why? Because men smoke more. Non-smoking men live just as long as women. Smokers pollute the air. They breathe out 100 times as much pollution as non-smokers. They breathe it out on their children and on their wives or husbands. Children whose parents smoke have more breathing and lung problems than other children. Among non-smoking women married to smokers, there are twice as many deaths from lung cancer as there are among women married to non-

smokers. Men have the right to kill themselves by smoking if they want to. They do not have the: to kill their wives and children by smoking. Smokers are absent from work more. Factories a business lose millions of dollars every year because of smokers. Smokers have higher medical billibusiness lose millions of dollars every year because of smokers. Smokers have higher medical billibusiness lose millions of dollars every year because of smokers. Smokers have higher medical billibusiness lose facts from research show that smoking is bad. Young people start smoking because everyone else is doing it. They feel grown up and independent. It helps them relax. Then it becomes a bad habit.

It is very difficult to stop smoking, but the chance of getting lung cancer decreases only one year after you stop. After ten years, the chance is almost the same as for non-smokers. It is possible to quit smoking. Thirty million people in the United States have quit because they believe the research.

64. How many people die when they get lung cancer?	
65. What does smoking cause harm to the body?	
66. What happens to children when their parents smoke?	
67. Why do young people smoke?	*
68. What are the chances of getting lung cancer ten years after people stop smoking?	
	
69. Why do smokers pollute the air?	
70. Why do the factories and businesses lose millions of dollars every year?	
- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	•
IV. Writing (3.0 pts)	
a. Finish each of the sentences in such a way that it means exactly the same as the s	entence print
before.	
71. Mr. Jones remembered the date, and so did his wife.	
Mr. Jones didn't	
72. He didn't try to conceal his dislike to me.	
He made no	
3. The best solution was thought of by Sally.	
ally came	
4. "We moved here in 1998" John said.	
hn said	

75. The magazi	ne is published every v	veek.		
b. Write the ner	omes	ord in brackets. Do n	ot alter the given w	ords in any way.
77. You are so l	ucky to have inherited	all that money. (come)	
78. Paula always	got angry when she m	nade a mistake. (temp	er)	
	no spoke to the victim i			S48 , ,
80. Don't be dece	eived by his long won	ds! (in)		
	not more than 150 we suggest the solutions		*	waste problems
				*
	*			
			<u>x</u>	
· · · · · ·				
	Y		,	
	-			